
 

 

 

Throughout the winter months we will continue to meet in the Worship Area. Due to COVID precautions, we 
will not move worship into the Hall this winter. Furthermore, we may need to ventilate the Worship Area, and 
as  the weather gets colder you may wish to bring extra layers.  

Sunday Morning Coffee Rota 

If you are able to help with serving refreshments after a Sunday morning service, please speak to Linda Todd.  

Tuesday Morning Fellowship  

Tuesday Morning Fellowship will be meeting on Tuesdays 19th October, 26th October, 9th November, 16th 
November, 23rd November and 30th November at ‘Forge End’ Anchor Hill, Knaphill 9.30am for 10am start. For 
those unable to attend in person you can join via Zoom. For the Zoom details contact Barbara on 
barbara0803@sky.com  We will be studying Proverbs. All welcome. 

Tuesday 2nd November we will meet for coffee at Bourne Valley.  

Tuesday 7th December Christmas lunch - details to follow. 

Pastoral Meeting at KMC will be held on Monday  14th March in Room 3 at 7.45pm.   

Sylvia Peters would like her KMC friends  to know that  she and Robb would welcome visitors. 

CAMEO - Wednesdays at 2.30pm 

Wednesday 3rd November - Dorothy Flower - lockdown Lunacy 

Wednesday 17th November - Vicki Drew  - World Cruise 

Wednesday 1st December - Christmas Tea   

Clothes 4U  - Saturday 20th November, 2021 

Our next Clothes 4U session will be held again on Saturday 20th November, from 2pm until 4pm. If anyone would 
like further information, or can help in any way, please speak to Helen Brice. 

Coffee Mornings - Saturday 23rd October and 27th November 2021 -  10am until 12 noon 

The next two Coffee Mornings will be held on Saturday 23rd October and 27th 
November from 10am until 12 noon. We will set stalls up in the Hall to allow for 
more room and ventilation. Weather permitting there will be some items for 
sale outside on the steps on Broadway. Initially we will be serving only tea/
coffee and biscuits (not bacon butties), but hopefully we will be able to safely 
offer wrapped cakes, preserves and (if available) spare produce from our 
allotments, alongside the usual puzzles, books and bric-a-brac items. Offers of 
help are always gratefully received. The November Coffee Morning will be a 
Christmas event, possibly different stalls. For more information or if you can 
help in any way,  speak to one of the Stewards. Thank you. 

Changing lives for the good, through the power of God’s word 
Please join us for refreshments after services, in the Welcome Area 

Welcome to today’s service -  please join us any Sunday morning at 10am.  
You no longer have to book a place with Yvette, just turn up. On entering the building  at the Broadway 

entrance, we ask that you wear a mask (unless you are exempt), sanitise your hands and sign in. As you enter 
the vestibule, look to see if there are any Notices, leaflets, prayer diaries, or other information on the table. 

Please feel free to take copies of these. Ask a Steward for more details. 



Extended Leadership Team Meeting 

Tuesday 2nd November at 7.45pm, by Zoom. 

Sunday 28th November - Gift Service with Salvation Army 

Amanda and Gwen from the Salvation Army will be with us again on Sunday 28th November for our gifts. They 
would particularly like from us new gifts for adult males, such as  toiletries and socks, or perhaps Christmas 
biscuits and confectionary. They are always short of gifts for male adults. Gift wrap is always welcome too.  
Thank you. 

Sunday 5th December - Afternoon Tea  

We plan to hold an afternoon tea. Details to follow when we know more.  If anyone would like to help, speak to 
one of the stewards. 

Carol Service - Sunday 19th December at 6.30pm 

Our Carols by Candlelight Service will be held in the Worship Area and led by Dave Faulkner. 

Christmas Day Service  

Our Christmas day service will be held  in the Worship Area at 10am and will be led by Dave Faulkner.  

Sunday 26th December  

We will not be holding a service at KMC on Sunday 26th December. There will be a Circuit Service at Godalming 
Methodist Church at 10.30am. 

Pilgrimage to the Holy Land - 9 - 16 May 2022 

8 days based in Jerusalem and Galilee.  A poster giving brief details of the pilgrimage is on display on the KMC 
noticeboard.  For more details call or email Helen Belsham 01483 823742 helenbelsham@icloud.com 

  

 

Entries for THE NOTICES  to Yvette Wright at admin@knaphillmethodist.co.uk or call 07556 711236 
Notice sheets will be issued on an ‘ad hoc’ basis and not necessarily weekly. 

SERVICES FOR THE NEXT FEW WEEKS 

Sunday 24th October 
10am - Morning Worship  

with Elizabeth Gurd 

Sunday 28th November  
10am - Morning Worship - Gift Service with Salvation 

Army led by Elizabeth Gurd 

Sunday 31st October 
10am - Morning Worship  

with George Quarm 

Sunday 5th December  
10am - Morning Worship  

 

Sunday 7th November 

10am - Morning Worship  
with Hugh Bowerman 

Sunday 12th December  

10am - Holy Communion   
with Dave Faulkner 

Sunday 14th November 

10am - Remembrance Sunday Worship 
with Dave Faulkner 

Sunday 19th December 

10am - Morning Worship with Hugh Bowerman 
6.30pm - Carols by Candlelight 

Sunday 21st November  
10am - Holy Communion   

with Dave Faulkner 

Christmas Day 
10am - Morning Worship  

with Dave Faulkner 

Prayer Meeting by Zoom 
  

 Prayer Meeting  - 20th October  7:30 pm 


